
Draft Minutes of meeting of the Drayton 2020 Sustainability Group 
5  December  
 
1. Apologies:  Paul Mayhew Archer 
 
2. Declarations of interest: None 
 
3. Agree Minutes of last meeting 21 November 2012 
 
4. Daniel reported back from various meetings.  The Parish Council 
meeting on 3 December had adopted the draft housing chapter as its 
policy for responding to housing applications.  A draft had been discussed 
at an Royal Town Planning Institute housing seminar and a trainee 
inspector had made some positive comments.  Daniel had been to the 
Town and Village Forum and it seems that Drayton and Faringdon (a 
frontrunner) were the only plans currently progressing. It seems that the 
VWHDC is going to  make £10k available to the larger villages for plan-
making. 
 
5. There was discussion about the renewable energy paper prepared by 
Matthew who was to look at ways for formatting this for the NDP. 
 
6. There was discussion about the countryside and biodiversity and David 
agreed to look into this further. 
 
 


